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Dear Fellow Highway Commissioners:
As your Township Highway Commissioner of Illinois (THCOI) division President, I am delighted to wish you a Happy New Year and provide some important information that the division is working on related to the Summer Seminar for 2023.  We are excited to get this event scheduled and provide educational programs and an exhibit hall that will assist you in being the best elected township official you can be. 
The event is scheduled for Monday, July 31st through Wednesday, August 2, 2023.  We are back at the Peoria Civic Center for the exhibit hall and the hotel accommodations are at the Pere Marquette Hotel (501 Main Street, Peoria, Illinois 61602).  Our goal is to provide you and any member of your township with an opportunity to learn new innovative aspects of township government, specifically the road district highway commissioner.  Our exhibit hall hosts a variety of vendors that offer road district and township services.  Please make every attempt to visit with our vendors.  They are responsible for assisting in funding what we provide you with and we appreciate their continued support of township government.  
The event schedule will be provided on our website after it is completed.  You can reach the division page through the associations website at www.toi.org.  This year we have a separate registration process for the CAT demonstration that includes lunch.  This event takes place in Edwards, Illinois. 
In addition to information about the SUMMER SEMINAR included please find your 2023 dues form and proposed amendment changes to the THCOI by-laws.  The proposed amendment changes are being presented to the regular membership at the meeting during the annual business meeting on Wednesday, August 2, 2023.  
Please use the enclosed return envelope to mail your dues payment back with payment.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 815.535.5170.   
Your division board of directors works with the association and various industry groups to provide you with resources that will make your job better.  Please take advantage of your member benefits as well as attend the 2023 Summer Seminar.  I look forward to seeing all of you in August, 2023. 

Arnold Vegter                                                                                   Scott Seabach 
THCOI President							THCOI Vice-President 
815-535-5170                                                                                      815-762-9350 
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